
From: Richard Ulrich [mailto:teachnh@metrocast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, October 7, 2017 9:05 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Stop Northern Pass 
 
Richard Ulrich 
76 Rollins Road 
Alton Bay, NH 03810 
 
October 7, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Studies fail to account for significant negative impacts including potential adverse impacts on tourism, New 
Hampshire’s second-largest industry; potential for lost jobs and property taxes from the closings of other power plants 
in New Hampshire; and inhibiting construction of other power plants in New Hampshire which would support local jobs 
and construction dollars. I have concerns about environmental impacts on beautiful NH. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Ulrich 
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